
PARENT UNIVERSITY! 
 

 
You are encouraged to attend both “courses” this evening.  Each one is offered three 

different times (below).     
 

Course Time Slots:    5:40-6:10 PM                 Courses repeat all three time slot sessions 

     6:20-6:50 PM               so that parents have the opportunity to visit 

     7:00-7:30 PM    more than one classroom if needed. 

                

 

Couse Description:  Find out what a typical day for your child is like.  The teacher will take 

you through the routines of the classroom, the assessments given, the class and homework 

expectations, and ways you can support their progress at home.  You’ll receive your child’s 

recent MAP scores too. 

Course Times:  This course repeats through the evening during all three time slots. 

Location: 

 K-3rd Grade Courses are held in the Teacher’s Classroom 

 4th Grade Course is held in Mrs. Zink’s Room (Room 203) 

 5th Grade Course is held in Mrs. Hansman’s Room (Room 205) 

 6th Grade Course is held in Mrs. Abner’s Room (Room 208) 

                

 

Course Description:  Learn more about a variety of topics, including: interpreting MAP scores, 

college readiness at an early age, Title I Programs, Compass Learning, Reading Counts, and 

the three specials classes in which students participate.  Parents will leave with many 

resources that will allow them to better support their son/daughter at home. 

Course Times:  This course repeats through the evening during all three time slots. 

Location:  Cafeteria 

 A snack is served in the cafeteria during this course! 

                

 

 Students should report to the middle/high school hallway right outside of the cafeteria. 

 Computer Labs will be open, and activities, coloring, and games will be set up for 

students to do.  

 Students will receive a snack and drink during this time. 

 Parents will pick them up in this area and exit out of the main elementary doors 

(please don’t cross back through the cafeteria since a course will be in process).     

 On their way out, students will get to pick a free book of their choice to take home 

with them! 


